
Dear Students, 

 Thank you for responding with the emails.  I have most students added into Google 

Classrooms but not everyone.  Once you have sent your email and have been placed in a Google 

Classroom, you will need TO ACCEPT THE INVITATION in order to be active.  IF you have 

trouble accepting the invitation, please email me through the classroom website.  There is a link 

in the upper right-hand corner to do so.   

Please be sure to check the classroom website www.metcalfclassroom.com several times 

a day. I would like to begin video conferencing Office Hours and I am anticipating that every 

one of my wonderful students will be active in the Google Classroom.   

Your teacher, 

Mrs. Metcalf 


